From: Howard, Tom

Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 7:16 PM

To: Rea, Maria@NOAA

Cc: Hunnicutt, Maggie@DWR; Stein, Russell @DWR; Grober, Les@Waterboards; Mizell, James@DWR,; Little,
Shannon@Wildlife; Riddle, Diane@Waterboards; RMILLIGAN@usbr.gov; Reece, Kevin@DWR; pfujitani@usbr.gov;
Murillo, D@USBR; Pablo R Arroyave; Cowin, Mark@DWR; Moon, Laura K.@DWR; Leahigh, John@DWR; Crothers,
Cathy@DWR; Castleberry, Dan@fws; Kaylee Allen; Rabin, Larry@fws.gov; Bonham, Chuck@Wildlife; Wilcox,
Carl@Wildlife; Dibble, Chad@Wildlife; William Stelle; Fry, Susan@USBR; Garwin.Yip@noaa.gov; Pettit, Tracy@DWR
Subject: Re: Message to RTDOT re: NMFS interim concurrence on TUCP

All,

This email also provides interim concurrence with the July 1 TUCP commencing tomorrow. We are working on a TUC
order. This interim concurrence is not meant to provide any assurance about the contents of the final July 1 TUC Order.

Sent from my iPad

> 0nJun 30, 2015, at 6:02 PM, Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov> wrote:

>

> RTDOT members:

>

> As discussed on RTDOT phone calls this week, the email provides interim concurrence for operations to commence
tomorrow, July 1st, as described in the TUCP, and accompanying request for concurrence under the federal ESA. We are
still reviewing the submittal (TUCP and Revised Shasta Temperature Plan) we received on Friday from Reclamation, and
intend to take final action on the package within the next day or two. In the interim, we have worked closely on the
package and have all the information to conclude at this time that interim operations according to the TUCP, specifically
the modified outflow standards, are not likely to jeopardize the species that we are responsible nor adversely modify
their critical habitat.

>

> We look forward to continued work with all agencies in this very challenging drought year.

> - Maria Rea



